
It is officially UNDER 100 days to go! 

A big thank you to everyone who joined the NSG Webinar on 3rd September,  
it was great to see so many of you online! (If you missed it, the link has been

shared with key club contacts so you can catch up anytime.)

 The countdown to the Special Olympics National Summer Games is officially

ON. Winter has nearly packed its bags, the days are getting brighter, and

excitement is building faster than Kaha chasing down some snacks. 

So grab a cuppa, get cosy, and enjoy September’s edition of the NSG
newsletter, your backstage pass to all the updates, stories, and sneak peeks

as we race towards December! 

NEWSLETTER

Rooming list allocations have been
issued to all clubs staying ‘inhouse’ -

due back 10  September. th

If you don’t think you’ve recieved your
allocation, please email Hannah on
operations@specialolympics.org.nz

ASAP! 

REGISTRATIONS FOR FAMILY & FRIENDS
PROGRAMME ACCREDITATION ARE STILL OPEN! 

SEPTEMBER  2025

FRIENDLY REMINDER! 
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CLICK HERE TO VOLUNTEER FOR NSG! 

SEPTEMBER 2025 www.nsg2025.co.nz

LAST CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS!
We’re almost at 600 amazing volunteers

for the National Summer Games, thank
you to everyone who has already signed
up! Applications close on September 30,
so if you know someone who would like

to be part of this incredible event,
please send this on! 

Kaha’s Corner
Thanks so much for all your awesome song requests! I can’t wait
to get on the dancefloor and show you my moves! 

Q:

A:

Dear Kaha, are you coming to Christchurch for NSG?

You bet!  You’ll see me popping up around the Sports and
Games Village during the week. Can’t wait to cheer you all

on in person!

100 Days to Go was celebrated on
Monday 8 September - click here to

see the clip that made it on the news!

NEW PARTNERSHIP 
ANNOUNCEMENT! 

We’re thrilled to annouce a significant
commercial partnership with NOVUS

Glass, who are coming on board to
support the Special Olympics 2025

National Summer Games as the
Presenting Partner of the event.
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